

50 The Octagon, PO Box 5045, Moray Place Dunedin 9058, New Zealand Telephone: 03 4774000, Fax: 03 4743488 Email: dcc@dcc.govt.nz

www.dunedin.govt.nz

9 October 2018



## Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request

I refer to your e-mail of 21 September requesting how many dollars has been allocated in the Annual Plan for roadside clean-up of domestic, commercial and industrial rubbish illegally dumped on all roads in the DCC area? Has there been different dollar amounts allocated for urban and rural areas?

I advise that the Water and Waste Group and Transport Group have a combined budget of \$100,000 per annum for illegal litter control. This is a citywide budget and is not applied to any specific area.

I trust this answers your request.

Yours faithfully

Jennifer Lapham Governance Support Officer